To: Future Ready Schools — New Jersey
From: Forest Street School (Orange Board of Education)
Date: June 20, 2017

Subject: Intent to Participate in the Future Ready Schools — New Jersey Program

By this letter, we acknowledge that Forest Street School in Orange Board of Education intends
to participate in the free and voluntary Future Ready Schools — New Jersey Certification
Program. Future Ready Schools — New Jersey recognizes and promotes best practices that
result in a state of Future Readiness throughout the school’s pedagogy, technical and
professional support, and technological resources.

(Forest Street School) agrees to appoint a Future Ready Team leader to carry out our
commitment to building a Future Ready school by heading a team of Future Ready Specialists in
the school and implementing actions and initiatives that will allow for certification by the
Future Ready Schools — New Jersey Certification Program. Our participation supports the School
Board’s adoption of a resolution to participate in the Future Ready Schools — New Jersey
Certification Program and to pursue certification.

Forest Street School hereby appoints Naheelah Irving to serve as our liaison to the Future Ready
Schools — New Jersey Certification Program and to serve as a member of the School Board’s
Future Ready Leadership Team.
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Future Ready Team Leader
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